
February 8, 2012 

Mr. Pat Sheehan 
Environmental Scientist 
Utah Department of Environmental Quality 
Division of Solid and Hazardous Waste 
195 North 1950 West 
Salt Lake City, UT 84116 
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UIAH DIVIblUlM ul-

SOLID & HAZARDOUS WASTE 
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Michael Nersinger 
Environmental Engineer 
EHS&S 

Xerox Corporation 
800 Phillips Road 
MS 005-99F 
Webster, NY 14580 

Michael .Nersinger® xerox.com 
tel 585.422.0626 
fax 585.422.8217 

Dear Mr. Sheehan: 

I am submitting this letter to you in an effort to report Xerox' manufacturer take back 
program with respect to desktop printers that we offer for sale. The printers meet the 
definition of consumer electronic devices in Utah because they can be purchased by 
household users or home office businesses. 

Xerox offers through its web site a return process that enables our consumers the 
option of returning Xerox branded CED to their nearest Staples Office Superstore. If 
that is not convenient for them, they can also request to mail their CED to a contracted 
recycler via a toll-free number that is posted on our web site. 

(http://www.xerox.eom/downloads/usa/en/e/ehs recycle state%20reqs.pdf) 

Sincerely, /] 

• ^y 
Michael NBrsinget\^ 

Page 1 


